

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

UB-30

Date:

November 1, 2005

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Councilmember Dan Baker, Chair, Personnel and Civil Service Committee

Subject:

REPORT ON HIRES FOR 2004 -- EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY

PROGRAM PLAN (2004-2006)

The Personnel and Civil Service Committee, at its meeting held October 4, 2005, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Personnel and Civil Service Committee to the City Council that the communications be received and filed; and request that staff return with a report to the full City Council in four weeks (November 1, 2005).

Respectfully submitted,

PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE

Councilmember Dan Baker, Chair

Prepared by: Martha Cobb

Unanimous vote Absent: None

PCS/Report on Hires for 2004-EEO Program Plan (2004-2006).doc